A Government of Ireland initiative brought to you by the Department of Housing, Planning and Local Government
Have your say on proposed reforms of the electoral registration process
The Government has published proposals to make it simpler and more user-friendly for people to register to vote or change their registration details. We would like your views.
Where can I read the proposals? 
You can read the proposals on www.registerreform.gov.ie 

How can I have my say?

· By email (any attachments in Microsoft Word format please): registerreform@housing.gov.ie 
· By post to: 

Electoral Registration Project Consultation
Department of Housing, Planning and Local Government

Custom House

Dublin 1

D01 W6X0

When do I have to send in my submission? 
You must send in your submission by Friday 15 March 2019. 
How can I get a printed copy of the proposals? 
You can get a printed copy of the proposals by requesting it through the email or postal addresses above.
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In the interests of transparency, we will publish all submissions (including names) on the website of the Department of Housing, Planning and Local Government. All submissions are also subject to Freedom of Information requests. 

